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• All Courses and Programs must now have a Proposal Start of Summer 2023, unless 
they have special approval from the VP. 

• New Workflows to include the new administrative approvals are created and available in 
eLumen. 

o Workflows using old templates will be deleted March 31st. 

o If you have courses and programs that are currently moving through the 
curriculum process in eLumen using any of the older workflows, they must make 
it on the agenda for First Review by the April 7th meeting. 

 To potentially make it on the April 7th agenda, the last date for an old 
workflow to be complete and at the co-chair level is March 28th.  

o If the courses/programs do not make it on the April 7th agenda, they will need to 
be rebuilt using the new workflows and the old workflow will be deleted. 
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